
 

March 16, 2020 

Dear Members, 

NOTICE ON COVID-19 

The Institute has been sending out regular updates to all enrolled students, members 

and faculty regarding class schedules and state and federal information on COVID-19. 

For more information on our response to COVID-19, please continue to visit our 

Coronavirus website. 

The staff is working remotely with the exception of Pat Heckmann, who is covering the 

phones and front office. Please do not hesitate to contact us via email or by phone at 

the Institute number, at pheckmann@rolf.org or my email chowe@rolf.org or my cell 

phone number 720-695-9465. We are here and ready to address any  concerns. 

Please abide by CDC recommendations on safe practices, if you decide to continue to 

work. We know these are difficult times for all, and Institute will continue to post 

information on our website as it becomes available. 

U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 

Associated Bodywork & Massage Professionals (ABMP) 

We wish you and your families health and well-being. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Howe 

Executive Director 
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